
Victoria Town Council 

Public Hearing 

July 25, 2022 

 

The Town Council of Victoria, Virginia met on July 25, 2022, in the Town Municipal building to hold a public 
hearing on the disposition of publicly held land with James G. Elam, Vice-Mayor, presiding: 
Councilmembers in attendance were Johnnie Brame, Sandra Jones and Chris Gill. Also attending was Town 
Manager Rodney Newton.  Those not in attendance were Mayor Allen Smith and Councilmembers 
Christopher Garrett and Ronald Mattox. 

The public hearing was opened at 6:00 PM by Vice-Mayor James G. Elam.  The public hearing was held 
to seek public comments on the proposed disposition and acquisition of the following property in 
accordance with VA Code 15.2-1800: 

Portions of tracts or parcels of land identified as Tax Map 033A9-0A0-1 and 033A9-0A0-2A located in the 
Town of Victoria, VA (old Star Value property). 

There was no one present to comment on the disposition of the land. 

The public hearing was closed at 6:05 PM by Vice-Mayor James G. Elam. 

 

 


